INTERNAL NOTICE 3:2013

RE-REGISTERING OF ENTRANCE GATE REMOTES

Dear Resident and Home Owner.

The current increase in crime at our resort is of great concern to all of us..

We must link hands and work together as a team with each other and the SAPD to enable the authorities to solve these unwanted burglaries..

In order to rule out any illegal, missing, unused or broken remotes Exco has decided to deactivate all entrance gate remotes w.e.f.6th May 2013.

The co=operation of residents in the re-registering process of remotes would be appreciated.

To streamline this exercise Management urge the residents to re- register their remotes prior to the 6th May 2013 to avoid being deactivated.

In order to re-resister your remote:

1. Phone the GMHOA Office 042 286 0819

or

2. Visit the Office during Office Hours 08:00 - 13:00 and 14:00 - 16:00

All remotes not re-registered by end working day 6th May 2013 will be deactivated.

Kind regards
GMHOA Management

